
Fr. Paul Taylor PP V.F.  01 4976252 
Email parishoffice@beechwoodparish.com 
Office hours  Monday to Friday 9am to 2pm 
Tel (01) 4967449  
Email parishoffice@beechwoodparish.com 
The parish Child Safeguarding and Protection 
representatives may be contacted through 
the parish office.  
The Chair of the Parish Pastoral Council and 
the Chair of the Parish Finance Committee 
may be contacted through the parish office.  

Mass Times in Church of the Holy Name 

 Tuesday and Thursday 10.00am 

 Saturday 5.30pm Family Mass 

 Sunday 9.30am (as Gaeilge), 11.00am  

 Holy Days 10.00am 

 First Friday of each month 10.00am 

All our Masses are streamed on the parish 
webcam. 

Please use https://beechwoodparish.com/
webcam/ to access Beechwood webcam link.  

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament takes place 
on Tuesdays from 10.30am to 11.30am 
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Tap and Go machines :  

There is a  Tap and Go machine at the back of 
the church to allow you to contribute to the par-
ish. Donations made using this machine remain 
in the parish.  

The other Tap and Go machine at the back of 
the church is  to support the priests of the dio-
cese and the Share diocesan services.    

Thank you for your ongoing generous support.  

Parish partnership working together— 

 Beechwood Avenue 

 Rathgar 

 Rathmines 

 Harold’s Cross 

 Mount Argus 

Hymns for our 11.00am Mass this Sunday 

Entrance Hymn 

Amazing grace! how sweet the sound, 
  That saved a wretch; like me. 
I once was lost, but now am found, 
  Was blind, but now I see. 

 

’Twas grace that taught my heart to fear, 
  And grace my fears relieved; 
How precious did that grace appear 
  The hour I first believed! 

 

Recessional Hymn 

Praise, my soul, the King of heaven, 
to his feet thy tribute bring; 
ransomed healed, restored, forgiven, 
who like me his praise should sing? 
Praise him, praise him, 
Praise him, praise him, 
praise the everlasting King. 
 
Praise him for his grace and favour 
to our fathers in distress; 
praise him still the same for ever, 
slow to chide and swift to bless: 
Praise him, praise him, 
Praise him, praise him, 
glorious in his faithfulness. 
 
There are hymn books available at the back of the 
church. You are welcome to use one during Mass. 
We ask that you leave them back at the end of 
Mass. There is now a hymn board on the altar which 
shows the number of the hymns being sung.  

All our volunteers are invited to attend a Vulnera-

ble Adult/Child Safeguarding training session on 

Wednesday 11th September from 7.30pm to 

9.00pm in St Charles Centre, Mount Argus Parish. I 

encourage you all to attend, especially if you have 

not received training in this area in the last 3 years.  

Fr. Paul  



Mass intentions this week 

 
Saturday 31st  
5.30pm Greg Keegan (1st A) also remembering his  
               brothers Darren (died 1999) and 
               Geoff (died 2013) 
               Paul Good (RD) 
Sunday 1st September  
9.30am Gary Morrissey (RD) 
11.00am Robert and Eithne Creedon (A) 
                 Tom and Mary Nally (A) 
                 Lily Kennedy (RD) 
Tuesday 3rd   
10.00am Special Intention 
Thursday 5th   
10.00am Treasa de Gascun (RD) 
Friday 6th  
10.00am Altar List of the Dead 
Saturday 7th 
5.30pm Hugh Geoghegan (RD) 
               Conor Massey (RD) 
Sunday 8th  
9.30am Gail O’Connor (RD) 
11.00am Clare O’Flaherty (20th A) 
                 Annie Teresa Leech (RD) 
                 Nora Maher (A) 
 
Mass cards are available in the parish office and sac-
risty. An offering is received with gratitude and is an-
other means of supporting your local clergy. If you 
make an offering for a Mass online, please contact the 
office with your intention. 

We pray for all in our community who are ill and for 
those who care for them. 
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Please scan the QR Code to 
contribute to 1st and Share 
collection. 

Your contribution will be 
split 60% to 1st Collection 
(for support of diocesan and 
parish clergy) and 40% to 
Share for the support of de-
veloping parishes. 

                                                       
Thank you for your support.  

 

Building Hope 

Copies of Archbisop Farrell’s recent letter are 
available at the back of the church. We are asked 
to pray the following prayer in all the churches 
of the Dublin Diocese this weekend as we dis-
cern the future together. 

‘Jesus’ concern is for our hearts...he seeks to 
draw us close, heart-to-heart with him. May we 
open our hearts, inviting the Spirt to guide our 
every action, awakening and enlivening us as we 
build hope together across the Archdiocese.’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Ministers of the Word and Ministers of the 
Eucharist are invited to participate in upskilling 
sessions with a Diocesan facilitator. We are seek-
ing volunteers for our Funeral Ministry team at 
this time. Please contact Fr Paul if you would like 
to find out more.   

Congratulations to Declan 

who was baptised recently by 

Fr Paul. We hope he and his 

family had a lovely day! 

 


